
 

 

April 12, 2013 

 

The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Mike Keny and Director of Schools Jackie Abernathy, spoke by phone Friday, April 12, 
2013, at approximately 12:10 p.m. from the office of Director of Schools at the Central Office.  

The meeting was held to determine whether or not to request from the State Department of 
Education that May 21 and May 22 be approved as Professional Development days for the 
Marshall County School System; May 23 will remain an abbreviated day and, as approved by 
the board on February 9, 2012, buses will not run. 

The Executive Committee voted 2-0 to approve this decision. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

  
        _________________________ 
        Mike Keny, Chairman 
 
 
        _________________________ 
        Jackie Abernathy, Director 


